Minutes of Meeting Regarding the University Sector Framework Implementation Network
1 February 2008
Present: Prof. John Scattergood; Alex Anderson (TCD); Jean Hughes (DCU); Lewis Purser (IUA); Trish O’Brien and Deirdre Stritch (NQAI)
Purpose of Meeting
A meeting was held between the university sector Framework Implementation Network Chair, secretaryship and the conveners of the network working groups, in order to think about what needs to happen to progress each of the projects and what resources might initially be required. 
Agreed:
· The compilation of a bibliography on learning outcomes would be a useful outcome for the entire network and could be made available on the network website;
· It would be useful for both the ‘assessment of learning outcomes’ and the ‘design of discipline-specific learning outcomes’ groups to document and describe the processes employed by those who have successfully engaged with learning outcomes and provide case studies of good practice. There was consensus that the outputs of the network must be enabling of development at least a few years ahead;    
· Interaction with the teaching and learning centres within the institutions will be central to the development of the working-group projects and the success of the network; the training of trainers is a key element of both projects;

· Possibilities arising from SIF II project proposals will be explored further at the next meeting of the group;
· Lewis will provide information and resources on the Bologna Tuning Projects;

· The development of a website for the network will be prioritised; the website will become the one, central resource through which all network members can access resources and communicate with each other. In the meantime, the assessment of learning outcomes group will use Moodle at DCU to communicate and the discipline-specific learning outcomes group will use Google.docs; 

· Both working groups will meet between now and April to determine what the outcomes for that group will be and how they can be achieved;

· The NQAI will help to compile a body of reference material and identify expertise for both groups over the coming two weeks and make them available to the groups;

· April 21st was proposed as a date for the next meeting of the full network.

At a second meeting of the secretaryship and the Chair of the network on Monday 4th February, the following additional points were agreed:

· Trish will act a temporary convener to the titling of awards working group, until such time as a convener has been appointed. In this capacity, she will contact group members and outline possible projects that the group might undertake;

· Lewis will support the discipline-specific working group and will provide information and resources on the Bologna Tuning Projects;

· Whilst research seminars and workshops are considered useful tools for the working groups and will be supported, it is felt that it is desirable that each of the working groups produce, at least, draft documents at the end of the year for the benefit of the wider network and institutions which it represents;

· A meeting will be held in early April to plan the agenda of the next meeting of the full network in late April.

Deirdre Stritch

4 February 2008
